
Good evening. I am writing you this evening to voice my concerns and objections over 
this proposal. I live in the Edwards Place subdivision on Forest Willow Lane. I bought 
this house for the perks this neighborhood had. It was a quiet street, not on a major 
road, not a lot of traffic, nobody behind us, and nice people in our neighbors. I’ve 
heard several versions of what this developer could be building, and that this is 
basically the apartments proposal, just actual detached housing. I’ve also heard 
section 8 and low income. I’m worried the last two categories would attract the wrong 
people, such as criminals, drug dealers or the drug addicted, which does not bode well 
with me, for several reasons. Primarily, it’d be in close proximity to the middle and 
elementary schools, which my kids go to. Other concerns would be the construction 
noises and the mess along with it, increased traffic thru this quiet neighborhood (I’ve 
heard there would be an access point thru here), and just bad curb appeal. Personally, 
I’d much rather see Edwards Place further developed on that land. Maybe with a 
playground, or a community pool, a greenway, I’d even take a driving range for golf. I 
spent a lot of money in buying my family’s dream home, and I’d like to retain its value. 
I could be way off base here, but I’d rather be way off base in voicing my concerns and 
objections, than keeping them to myself. I know a lot of my fellow neighbors would 
agree. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Nick Glaser 
Edwards Place resident 
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